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July 16, 2014 

Gaiy & Annette MiUer 
4751 State Route 13 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Re: Greenwich Windpark, Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Mr. & Mrs. Miller, 
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Thank j'̂ ou for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, 
OPSB Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN. Your correspondence will be docketed in the public comments 
section of the case record. 

It is noted that you support the proposed project. 

The case is currendy pending before the Board and, to date, has not been scheduled for the Board's 
consideration. 

Thank you for your interest in this case. If you would like to sign up to receive email notification of 
upcoming Board agendas and decisions, or if you simply have additional questions, please contact vay 
office at (866) 270-6772. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Oonlon, Interim Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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180 East Broad street 
Columbus. Ohio 43215-3793 

(866) 270-6772 
www, OPS B.Ohio, gov 

An equal opportunity employer and service provider 



GARY & ANNETTE MILLER 

4751 State Route 13 

Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

March 29,2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn: Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

RE Case No.: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
6011 Greenwich Windpark, Huron County 

Dear Sir and/or Madam, 

We are writing to express our support for 6011 Greenwich Windpark's application put 
forth to the Ohio Power Siting Board for construction of wind turbines in Huron County, 
Ohio. 

This is an important and exciting scheme, and it is vital that it moves forward. 

We are local residents who strongly believe that these turbines will provide renewable 
energy, as well as enhance the local commimity. In these times, initiatives that bring a 
financial return to communities are sorely needed. 

Respectfully, 

Gary & Annette Miller 


